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Comments: Hello! I wanted to submit a comment in favor of trail development on Jackson mountain, and to

express concern regarding the proposed gravel pit! 

 

Trail development would further expand recreational access to the forest for our town and help to spread out

visitors while providing an additional venue for community engagement as well as opportunities for wholesome

engagement with the outdoors. 

 

The proposed gravel pit in the same area would lead to significant traffic of heavy equipment and associated

noises. The traffic and heavy equipment use would disproportionately affect the experience of the general public

in this part of the forest. 


